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NOTICE OF SCHOOL BOARD 
VACANCY

In accordance with Iowa Code 
Sections 279.6-.7, notice is hereby 
given that a vacancy has occurred 
among the members of the Board of 
Directors of the West Fork Commu-
nity School District.

The vacancy will be approved on 
December 20, 2021.  The remaining 
balance of the term of office for the 
vacant position will expire in Novem-
ber of 2023. 

It is the intention of the remaining 
members of the Board of Directors 
to fill said vacancy by appointment.  
Persons interested in being consid-
ered for appointment should contact 
the Superintendent.  A person so 
appointed to fill the vacancy shall 
hold office until a successor is elect-
ed and qualified in accordance with 
law.  

The electors of the School Dis-
trict have the right to file a valid pe-
tition requiring that the vacancy be 
filled by a special election.

Dated this 17th day of December, 
2021.

WEST FORK COMMUNITY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT 
By ___Lacey Pueggel___
Board Secretary


